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DUO-SAFETY LADDER CORPORATION

End Caps for Folding Ladders
Duo-Safety folding ladders in the past had rubber end caps. Since 2001, Duo-Safety has replaced the rubber end cap with new 
aluminum end caps. Aluminum end caps are riveted on the end of the ladder and never fall off like the previous rubber caps. The 
aluminum end caps will fit into the rails of older model folding ladders. All new pairs of aluminum end caps come with rivets and 
instructions for installation.

The new aluminum end caps add about 1 inch to the length of the folding ladder. 


